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Celebrating April 
 

Lawn and Garden Month 

Humor Month 

Welding Month 

Laugh at Work Week 

April 1–7 

National Volunteer Week 

April 21–27 

Peanut Butter and Jelly Day 

April 2 

World Rat Day 

April 4 

Teflon Day 

April 6 

National Gardening Day 

April 14 

Take a Wild Guess Day 

April 15 

Earth Day 

April 22 

Talk Like Shakespeare Day 

April 23 

International Jazz Day 

April 30 

April 2024 

 

 

 

 

        



 

 

 

Important Event on our Bennett 
Centre Calendar 

 
May Mall Dates 

May 7th 
May 14th 
May 21st 
May 28th 

 
 

Restaurant Outing 
May 9th to Angel’s Diner 

 
 

Take out Supper 
May 27th – Subway 

 

  
 

            
 

                                         

April 2024 

April Celebrations 

      

      

       

                                     

                    

 



 

  

 

 

April 2024 

Employees of the Month 
 

 

 

Raj and Maria! 
 

Raj is part of our PSW team. 

She was nominated for her 

outstanding performance for 

Behavioral Support. She was 

brave and compassionate with 

all residents, especially those 

who exhibit behaviours.  
 

Maria is part of the 

housekeeping team. She is a 

hard worker, who always goes 

above and beyond for our 

residents. 
 

Thank you, Raj and Maria!  
 

Please contact Tracey at 

twellon@bennettvillage.ca to 

nominate someone. 

Hello Family Members! 
   

First, a warm welcome to new 

family members to the Bennett 

Centre in recent weeks.  We hope 

you can join us in future Family 

Council meetings that we have on 

a regular basis.  Lately it's been 

every other month.  Family Council 

NEWS emails are sent out 

regularly with meeting information 

and Zoom link.  We hope you can 

join us!  Our next meeting will be 

on Thursday, May 23rd at 7:00 pm.   
 

Nurses Week is coming up (May 5-

12) very soon. The Family Council 

is again hosting an appreciation 

lunch on Wednesday, May 8 for the 

wonderful staff at the Bennett 

Centre.  We are also giving out gift 

bags for the entire staff. Thanks to 

all that have contributed so far, as 

well as volunteered to help on this 

special day. The fundraising so far 

has been good, but we've not quite 

reached our goal yet. Please 

contribute what you can. 

Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family 

Council 

bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.co
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